
From: Justin Clark [REDACTED]
Sent: Thursday, December 24, 2020 1:11:18 PM
To: Judge Troupis [REDACTED]
Cc: John Eastman [REDACTED]; Kenneth Chesebro [REDACTED]; Joe Olson [REDACTED];
[REDACTED]; Bruce Marks [REDACTED]; Matthew Morgan [REDACTED];
[REDACTED]; Nina Khan [REDACTED]; Tom Sullivan [REDACTED];
George Burnett [REDACTED]
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]RE: Budget etc for Cert Petition

No, the campaign has very real budget constraints. To the point where I don't believe we can pay for any of this unless we get some wins. It sounds like your assessment (for Wisc.) is that the odds of success are zero and that it can actually have a negative impact if we do this. It also sounds like Jan 6 is a hard deadline for legal recourse unless congress doesn't count the votes one way or another. I'll leave political decisions to the political group but for this group it sounds like there is not agreement on a comprehensive litigation strategy going forward.

I'm not calling balls and strikes on the legal strategy or how best to proceed - I'm just getting the political team the best info I have on what's going on and getting everyone budget parameters.

From an outside perspective it sounds like there isn't much to do unless and until the Court rules on the motion for expedition. If it's denied it sounds like the group thinks the President's chances in court are sunk. Now, this is completely separate from the voting on Jan 6 - but from a purely legal perspective that is what I am thinking.

JC